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Item 14 

Parking - No Stopping - Booth Street, Camperdown 

2022/518832 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the reallocation of parking on the eastern 
side of Booth Street, Camperdown between the points 29.6 metres to 41.7 metres (two car 
spaces) north of Alexandra Drive as "No Stopping". 

Voting Members for this Item 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Transport for NSW   

NSW Police – Leichhardt PAC   

Representative for the Member for Balmain   

 

Advice 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation. 

Background 

The City has received requests from residents for consideration to improve the sight lines at 
the intersection of Booth Street and Alexandra Drive, Camperdown. Residents have 



highlighted that parked vehicles north of the intersection are restricting the sight lines leading 
to conflicts with oncoming vehicles on Booth Street. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


